
 

 
 
  

 NOTICE TO ALL TENDERERS 

       

CANCELLATION NOTICE: RFQ NO 050-24/25 
 

   

Please be advised that the RFQ NO 050-24/25 
for the Supply and Deliver, Repair, 
Maintenance and Ancillary work on the 
distribution water network managed by 
Amatola Water on as and when required has 
been cancelled. 
 

Enquiries:  Mr M. Mhini  
  

SCM Official: e-mail: mmhini@amatolawater.co.za    
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